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M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: October 12, 2010 

TO: School Board Members 

FROM: Steve Atwater, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

RE: Connections Homeschool Program 

 
Background: During recent board meetings and worksessions, various members have asked 
questions about our Connections Homeschool Program.  These questions have included why the 
graduation rate is low, in which attendance areas do the students reside, and whether there is a 
correlation between length of attendance at Connections and student performance.  
 
Reason for this Worksession:  Connections Principal, Lee Young, will provide an overview of the 
program including a disaggregated look at Connections’ student performance and enrollment 
trends.  He will then be available to respond to questions concerning this program. 
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